\
Duke Energy Corporation
McGuire Nuclear Station
i 12700 Hagers Ferry Road

Huntersville, NC 280678-9340

(704) 875-4800 OFFICF

H. B. Barron
(704) 875-4809 Fax

Vice Presidens

DATE: April 16, 1999

U.S8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1 and Unit 2
Docket No. 50-369 and 50-370
Special Report 369/99-01(8), Revision 0
Problem Investigation Process No.: 0-M99-1256

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 73.71 Sections (b) (1) and (d), attached is Special
Report 369/92-01(8), Revision 0. The attached report is regarding a
contract employee’s submittal of false information resulting in gaining
unescorted access. This report is being submitted in accordance with 10
CFR 73 appendix G (I) (b). This event is considered to be of no
significance with respect to the health and safety of the public.

Duke Energy’s staff review of the unescorted access authorization
process associated with this incident concluded that there was full
compliance by Duke Energy and the contractor (i.e. The Atlantic Group)
with all regulatory requirements and established process steps.

There are ro licensee planned corrective actions or other regulatory
commitments identified as a result of this incident.

Very truly yours, ,T

O I X i

H. B. Barron, Jr.

Attachment

cc: L. A. Reyes INPO Records Center
U.8. Nucliear Regulatory Commission 700 Galleria Parkway
Region II Atlanta, GA 30339

Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth St., SW, Suite 23T85
Atlanta, GA 30323

F. Rinaldi 8. Shaeffervr
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NRC Resident Inspector
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation McGuire Nuclear Station

Washington, D.C. 20555
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